
Government 
Administrative Office 

NOTICE 
OBC Meeting Cancellation 

Per BC ResoluƟon 11‐13‐24‐K Seƫng the Oneida Business CommiƩee Regular MeeƟng 

and ExecuƟve Session Discussion Schedule the Chairman with consultaƟon from the 

Secretary has cancelled the March 12, 2025, regular OBC meeƟng. 

Items needing aƩenƟon that cannot wait unƟl the March 26,  2025, regular OBC 

meeƟng may can be addressed via e‐poll in accordance with the OBC SOP E‐poll 

ConducƟng Electronic VoƟng.  

hƩps://oneida‐nsn.gov/wp‐content/uploads/2017/12/OBC‐SOP‐Epoll‐ConducƟng‐

Electronic‐VoƟng_revised‐11‐08‐2017.pdf  

Please take note of this schedule change and share with areas and the community as needed. 

QuesƟons on this announcement can be directed to the Government AdministraƟve 

Office by calling 920‐869‐4364 or sending an email to Secretary@oneidanaƟon.org. 


